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Bridgemere Lane,
Hunsterson,
Nantwich,
Cheshire,

CWS5 7PN.

8th February 2010.

The Licensing Section
Cheshire East Council
Municipal Buildings
Earle Street

Crewe CW1 2BJ

Dear Councillors,

Re: PROPOSED PREMISES LICENCE APPLICATION ON LAND AT BRIDGEMERE LANE,
HUNSTERSON.

We refer to the application for the Premises License on agricultural land between Foxes
Bank and Pewit Lane Crossroads. The entrance to this field is off Bridgemere Lane,
Hunsterson. The application is said to be for a maximum of 2 events annually between May
and December - the proposed duration of the events is 10 hours, the timing will be from
13.00 to 23.00, they are to be held on Sundays but all of these limitations can be varied at a
later date.

The number of people attending is specified as 1000 plus, with only around 70 people living
in this Hamlet, we hope that Councillors will understand this will mean a massive influx.

The application is clearly for commercial use, and if granted will remain with the land. We
believe this application is against the Licensing Objectives of the Council, and we wish to
strongly object to the proposal. To assist the council we have related our concerns against
the Council’s objectives:

1. The prevention of Crime and Disorder
This is a small community without any police resources to give effective control over crime
and disorder, the nearest police station is 5 miles away. The ability to police these events is
therefore questionable. Any on-site security will be concerned with ensuring punters have
tickets not with the impact on the area of any disorder.



